
 

 
452d Alumni Association Meeting 
15 January 2011 
Legion Post 
 
Attendee:  Drellos, Gormley, Hoard, Isleb, Kingsbery, Klassen, Nardelli, Nicoud, Papa, Pellien, 
Preston, Richtmyre, Rumler, Ufnowski, Wadina, and Ziemendorf  = 16 Present 
(Ranks are not listed to avoid errors.) 
 
President:  (1)  E-mail contact has been made with Bill Dunn.  He no longer drives,  Any 
member living in the areas near Greendale is requested to consider contacting Mr. Dunn to offer 
transportation to the meetings.   (2) Red Larson has not responded to recent e-mails. 
                  (3)Bernadette Klapinski had sufferred a stroke and has difficulty speaking. 
 
Treasurer:  $2370.17  
 
Secretary:  Minutes read.  Accepted. 
 
Old Business: 
 
1.  Rudy Papa has alumni logo shirts ($15) and caps ($12)  Contact him for size availability. 
 
2.  Alumni Association was cited as a Blue Donor ($100) for the Veterans Day Parade. 
 
3.  Brewers Ball Game is set for Saturady, 21 May 2011.  Kurt Peters and James Sperl will 
purchase 50 tickets.  Tailgate will be held prir to the game at Mack Truck (Courtsey of James 
Lovering.)  A separate mailing and notice has and will be sent to the membership.   
(Refer to new business as it pertains to membership meeting scheduled for 21 May 2011.) 
 
4.  Annual Dinner is scheduled for 7 October 2011.  There are three places in consideration:   
 
     a.  Knights of Columbus Hall on South 92d Street (Located between National Avenue and 
Lincoln Avenue in West Allis.) 
     b.  Klemmers  
     c.  Italian Community Center 
 
Menu selections, accommodations, beverages, and other details are being worked.  Cost 
estimates are not available as of this date. 
 
5.  Nominations/Election for officer positions are to be submitted before or during the meeting 
scheduled for 21 May 2011.   Positions are:  President, Vice President, Treasurer, and Secretary. 
 Margaret Nicoud has been requested, and has accepted, to remain association Historian. 
 Position of administrative assistant is addressed in the President's comments below. 
   
President's comments:  New committees and new ideas on which to expand the association need 
to be considered by the members in making and accepting nominations.  The association's 
President has proposed to remain as the administrative assistant and aide to newly elected 
officers. 
 



E-mails are request to be sent to Donn Preston from those interested.  No person will be accepted 
for nomiation without that person's consent. Cheryl Rumler had placed her name in nomination 
for Vice President 
 
Election will be held during the October 2011 meeting. 
 
7.  Deferred Business:  (Until after election) 
 
     a.  Staggering of elections of officers. 
     b.  Consideration of other places for meetings.  The following were suggested:  Meyers 
Restaurant, Roberts (under new management/name (unknown), Italian Community Center, or 
remain at the Legion Post.   
 
 8.  Next Meeting is scheduled for 21 May 2011 which is the same date of the next meeting.  21 
May is, also, Armed Forces Day which may conflict with usage of the Legion Post facility. 
 Based on the availability of the Legion Post, the meeting would be moved to begin at 1330 
hours at the Legion Post or to 14 May 2011 at the Legion Post.     
        
 
 
 


